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Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2, Box 298 
Nalnutport, Pa. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thanks for your letter. I'm sorry that you were unable to 
pick up our special program on the 21st. CMOX was giving 
interference, from California to OHio. Ohio is the furthest 
-east that we were logged, according to reports received thus 
far. Ne did get one good repart from New Zealand. 

-?egarding your report of rece$iption of MNR on December 21, 1949, 
I will verify that report at correct, although we have no 
logs for that date. and I was unable to find your letter in 
the files. Your report is a t the right time and follows 
the regular procedure of the frequency check programs that 
we had each month at that time. Our frequency is now checked 
during regular broadcast time so we have no late night programs. 

The fellow who was chief engineer at that time seemed to 
dis -regard all DX reports, as when I took over in the middle 
of 1950 a number of DX letters were found in the bottom of 

a file gasket. I sent verifications to those that I found. 

I have never been in your part of the country, but would like 
to some day. :,"y Dad came from Fg. (Indiana County) Pen stun 

ot Clymer I think. And I have a number of uncles still living 
ir the state. 

_Your tinily , 

/ ' l n , O . J.:1 . 


